
 

Standard Australia Update 
 

Public comment is now open for the following new drafts: 
 

AS 3645                 Essential requirements for gas equipment 
AS 5263.1.4         Gas appliances – Radiant gas heaters 
 

The key change to AS 3645 is to now call up the 5263 suite of Standards. This will impact 
industry once published as manufacturers will be required to migrate their certifications 
from the old Standard to the new 5263 Standard where available. 
 

AS5263.1.4 has resulted in the combining of AS 4565-2004 and AS 4643-2007 into a single 
Standard. 
 

GAMAA requests that members take the time to actually read both these Standards and 
make Public Comment where appropriate as a significant amount of time and effort has 
been made by your representatives on the AG-001 committee. 
 
The drafts can be accessed using the following links; 
https://sapc.standards.org.au/sapc/secure/commenting/listComments.action?publicationId
=728907 
https://sapc.standards.org.au/sapc/secure/commenting/listComments.action?publicationId
=728872 
 

Public comment closes 18th January 2017. 

 
 
GAMAA’s Christmas Lunch - Thursday 15 December Sandringham Yacht Club 
 

GAMAA’s Christmas Lunch will be held the lunch at the Sandringham Yacht Club; Jetty Road 
Sandringham which has proven to be a very popular venue over the last few years. 
 

The festivities start with Christmas Drinks kicking off at 12 noon and the sumptuous 3 
course lunch will commence at 12.30 - the lunch will follow our Technical Committee 
meeting which commences at 9.30am downstairs in the Yacht club’s training room. 
 

The cost is $95 per head which includes our 3 course lunch and drinks are included.  
 

The Christmas Lunch invitation which has recently been sent out includes registration and 
payment instructions. All registrations should be returned to associations@aigroup.com.au 
 

Parking will be available in the yacht club carpark – entry to the carpark is via the entrance 
which is on the left before you reach the boom gate. There is another function on at the 
same time as our lunch so it may be “first in best dressed”. 
 

If you haven’t received your invitation or would like more information, please contact 
Jon.onley@aigroup.com.au 
 
 

GAMAA Technical Committee meeting Thursday 15 December 
 

We will be holding our next Technical Committee meeting on 15 December at the 
Sandringham Yacht Club. 
 

The meeting details are: 
Date: Thursday 15 December 
Where: Sandringham Yacht Club - Jetty Road Sandringham (same as last year) 
Meeting times: 9.30am to 12 noon (note earlier start time) 
Parking: Sandringham Yacht Club carpark -  enter through the gate which is located before 
the boom gate - there should be ample parking at this time of the morning. 
 

RSVP: Essential for Technical Committee meeting registration – please email 
associations@aigroup.com.au and advise your attendance as soon as practicable. 
 
 
 

Week commencing 14 November 2016  
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